
 
 

 

New to Church Schools 

Wednesday 22 November 2023, 4.00 – 5.00pm via Zoom 

with Sue Todd, Deputy Diocesan Director of Education 
 

If you’re new to working in a church school, this session will address some 
common misconceptions and also give you an understanding about: 

 
❖ why our church schools exist  

 
❖ what is special about our church schools  
 

❖ what this means for all staff 
 

❖ what this looks like in the day to day life of the school. 
 

 

This course will be repeated on  

❖ Wednesday 28 February 2024 and  

❖ Thursday 13 June 2024. 
 

 

To book or for any queries, please contact Jacqui Studd, Administrator (Education) 

on  jacqui.studd@cofesuffolk.org  or tel: 01473 298570. 
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